
Corsham Park Lane – Parking Issues 

 

Sarah Dearden, Senior Traffic Engineer Wiltshire Council, has been monitoring the parking along Park 

Lane since the last CATG meeting in July 2021. 

Of the 3 times the site was visited between 5 & 12 cars were parked along Park Lane between the 

junction of Chestnut Grange and the area of the Church. No vehicles were observed parking around 

junctions. (Morning/Afternoon and school holidays were checked) 

The parking on all 3 visits was not excessive and the parking that did take place was observed to 

reducing vehicle speeds, so acts as natural traffic calming. (pictured when 6 cars parked). 

 


